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PRSS System Phase 1b Upgrade at San Ysidro Land Port of Entry 

Priax Corporation awarded a contract for the Phase 1b Construction Upgrade and 
Maintenance of the Port Runner Suppression System (PRSS) at the San Ysidro Land Port of 
Entry Facility.    

San Diego, April 1, 2010:  Priax Corporation has been awarded a contract by the Hensel Phelps Construction 

Company for the modification and upgrade with maintenance of the Port Runner Suppression System (PRSS) 

hardware and software system to match the facility operational requirements needed as part of the Phase 1b 

modernization program. Since this construction work will be completed while the Port is still operating 24/7, this 

contract includes providing several incremental installations in order to provide security while different portions of 

the facility are constructed. 

Priax Corporation has placed special effort to learn the structure and Interconnections of the PRSS system since 

beginning the maintenance of the system on April 1, 2008. The information Priax has gained during the 

maintenance contracts since 2008 will provide unique facility knowledge that will help Priax support the 

construction efforts by Hensel Phelps. 

Priax Corporation is a certified GSA engineering contractor whose principals have been in the security and 

communications engineering business for over 30 years.  The principals in the corporation are licensed professional 

electrical engineers with a diverse experience background in the design, installation and documentation of 

security and communications systems nationwide.  
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